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Lake + Land Studio, LLC

first floor conditioned
2,326 sq ft

second floor conditioned
655 sq ft

total conditioned
2,981 sq ft

first floor under roof
3,644 sq ft

second floor under roof
655 sq ft

total under roof
4,299 sq ft

The Madison Residence 
features an effiecient 
layout with gracious 
porches making the most of 
indoor and outdoor living.  
Inside, the Living room 
boasts a vaulted ceiling 
just off the open concept 
kitchen/ dining area.  The 
downstairs also hosts a 
master suite, and guest 
room with  en suite, Office, 
Laundry room, and half 
bath.  Upstairs comprises 
of 2 additional bedrooms, 
a bathroom, and a sitting 
area.  Outside features 
an outdoor kitchen and 
fireplace. 

Madison 
Residence

overall width
57’ - 9”

overall depth
68’ - 2”

two story
sitting area

large porch

double-sided fireplace

spacious

3 1/2 bathroom

office
4 bedroom

O v e r a l l   D i m e n s i o n s   


